LGBT Action Group: Discussion Summary

Wednesday 14th January 2009

The initial session was arranged as a partnership between the Federation of Disabled People (FED) and Spectrum to encourage development of a group that caters for the needs of people who identify as both LGBT and disabled. 

Hopes for the future: 

People outlined their individual hopes for the future of the group, which included their reasons for attending the session:

· Winter Pride – to be used as pre-cursor to Summer Pride and making that event more accessible. Possibility of using The Amsterdam? 

· Feedback on research

· More signers at venues

· Social events

· Disabled people design their own events

Aims of the Group: 

It was made clear that this group would belong to the people attending it and therefore would also need to be run by them. The FED and Spectrum would be available for support, in terms of publicity, guidance and information, but ultimately the future of the group would rest on the decisions of participants. 

After an open discussion, people suggested a list of aims that they saw the group as having: 

· Links with other LGBT groups

· Links with LGBT venues

· Peer support

· Raising awareness

· Adopt a ‘social model’ approach

· Breaking down social barriers

· Mapping and dealing with any issues

· LGBT disability champions

· Improving accessibility in other ways

· Disseminating information

· Improving access to Pride

· Positive visual images

· Accessibility assessments

· Social network

· Community safety

· Mystery shopping

· Engaging with service providers

· “Voice” = power

· Strategy and accountability

Following on from this, the group determined three key categories which encompass the aims of the group: 

· Social agenda

· Strategic links

· Access improvements

The future format of group events was discussed briefly, with the following points suggested: 

· combining a social event with a discussion – eg. strategic, etc

· The Amsterdam was suggested as a possible venue and one volunteer would approach for accessibility reasons
· others offered help where possible

· setting up a Yahoo Group was suggested and the LINk would be approached for additional representation opportunities

It was agreed that the group would meet on a monthly basis to begin with and will next meet on Wednesday 18th February at 6:30pm at a venue to be confirmed. 

